
 

 
No Parole for Convicted Cop Killers 

Henry Robinson, Alvin Lewis and George DeCosta 
  
Please share with family, friends, homeowner associations and any social media 
at your disposal.  A one line email could make a difference!  
  
On July 21, 1974, Fort Lauderdale Police Officer Ilyankoff was shot and killed at 
the Red Lobster restaurant on N. Federal Hwy. as he responded to an alarm 
interrupting a robbery in progress.  Four subjects were arrested and convicted of 
Ofc. Ilyankoff’s murder.  Alvin Ford, Henry Robinson, Alvin Lewis and George 
DeCosta were all sentenced to LIFE in prison.  Alvin Ford has since died on 
death row. 
  
In August / September 2012, Robinson, Lewis and DeCosta will be granted a 
parole hearing to determine if and when they will be eligible for release.  As a 
representative of the Ft. Lauderdale Police Department, Detective Shotwell will 
be speaking, along with Ofc. Ilyankoff’s widow and a prosecutor from the State 
Attorney’s Office, AGAINST parole believing that “life means life.” 
  
If you want your voice heard against parole of these individuals, click on the link 
below and provide a short statement.  Please keep any responses “appropriate 
and professional” as they will be forwarded to the Florida Parole Commission.  
You may forward this e-mail to anyone you see fit.  If you have any questions, 
please contact Detective Mark Shotwell directly at 954-828-5517. 
 
We request emails be sent by 05/01/12 but must be received by 07/30/12. 
  
Click on this link to respond:   walter2012@fortlauderdale.gov   
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